
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Greenville County Council 
during the live streamed meeting in the Council Chambers at 301 University Ridge, 
Greenville,  on Tuesday, April 6, 2021,  at 6:00 p.m.,  (or as soon thereafter as other 
hearings are concluded),  for the purpose of receiving comments from the public 
regarding: 
 
AN ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING THE EXECUTION AND DELIVERY OF A FEE IN LIEU OF TAX 
AGREEMENT BY AND BETWEEN GREENVILLE COUNTY, SOUTH CAROLINA AND A COMPANY OR 
COMPANIES KNOWN TO THE COUNTY AT THIS TIME AS COLLETT & ASSOCIATES, LLC WITH 
RESPECT TO CERTAIN ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT PROPERTY IN THE COUNTY, WHEREBY SUCH 
PROPERTY WILL BE SUBJECT TO CERTAIN PAYMENTS IN LIEU OF TAXES, INCLUDING THE 
PROVISION OF CERTAIN SPECIAL SOURCE CREDITS; AND OTHER MATTERS RELATED THERETO. 

 

Anyone wishing to speak during this public hearing will need to email their name, address, email address, 

telephone number and position (in favor or opposed) to rmccaskill@greenvillecounty.org  no later than 5:00 

pm on Monday, April 5, 2021, in order to receive an invitation to speak at the meeting. You may also register 

on-site during the 30 minutes prior to the start of the meeting.  Any person interested in this matter may 

appear and be heard. 

 

 

 
GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 
By: Willis Meadows 

        Chairman, County Council 
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